Dear Colleagues:

 

Since our last communication DOHMH has updated the guidance documents on its website. We want to call your attention to those which we feel would be particularly useful to you and encourage you to check the site and links often for more information. Please share this email with your programs and staff as well.

 

Below are important topics for your consumers, staff, and programs:

 

1. Guidance for Preventing the Spread of H1N1 (swine origin) Influenza in the Workplace  
http://www.nyc.gov/html/doh/downloads/pdf/cd/h1n1_workplace_faq.pdf
2. Home Isolation: Instructions for Persons with Fever and Cough to Reduce Spread of Influenza in the Home 
http://www.nyc.gov/html/doh/downloads/pdf/cd/cd-h1n1flu-homeisolation-new.pdf 

 

3. Preventing Transmission of Influenza, Including Novel H1N1 Cases, in Congregate Facilities 
http://www.nyc.gov/html/doh/downloads/pdf/cd/h1n1_flu_congregate_faq.pdf 

 

4. Guidance for Workers Making Home Visits for Preventing Transmission of H1N1 Influenza http://www.nyc.gov/html/doh/downloads/pdf/cd/h1n1_home_health_faq.pdf 

 

5.  H1N1 Flu: What New Yorkers Need to Know
http://www.nyc.gov/html/doh/downloads/pdf/cd/h1n1_flu_faq.pdf 

 

We encourage you to discuss this information with your staff, the people you serve and others in your families and communities. And as always, we appreciate your continuing commitment to the mental hygiene of all New Yorkers.

 

Sincerely,

 

The Division of Mental Hygiene

New York City Department of Health and Mental Hygiene

 
 
Trish Marsik
Assistant Commissioner
Bureau of Mental Health
New York City Dept. of Health and Mental Hygiene
93 Worth St., Rm. 200A
NY, NY 10013
212-219-5433
212-219-5466 fx
